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APPLICATION FOR 2014/2015 MURLIT CHELLARAM SCHOLARSHIP 

This is to inform the University community that application for the 2014/2015 MurliT 

Chellaram Scholarship has commenced online and will close on Monday, 20 October, 

2014.  In view of this, the students are requested to visit the website to apply for the 

2014/2015 edition of the scholarship: www.mtc-foundation.org or e-mail: scholarships-

mtcfoundation@chellaramspk.com. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
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